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Please keep money in the budget to complete the
extremely needed Engineering Building. Thousands
have, of course, already been spent, but the training
of engineers in Alaska is extremely important. Our
state needs engineers and if we do not have them
complete their studies in Alaska they will have to go
out of state. They, then, might not come back to
Alaska, where they are no needed.

Suzanne Summerville, Dr. phil.
Retired Professor at UAF
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